June 22, 2005

Susan Crawford
1850 E. 1325" Street
Streator, lllinois 61364

Dear Susan:

It was so nice to see you again last week. Thank you for sharing your beautiful
grounds with us. We thoroughly enjoyed walking your property and admiring your
horses. It was amazing to see our Lab and Bullmastiff romping and playing in the field
along side of your gentle horses. Even our 13-year-old Chocolate Lab, Murphy Brown,
couldn’t be in enough places at one time. Guinness, our Bullmastiff, of course, felt right
at home and remembered Bill who took care of him when he was a pup.

Your facility for boarding dogs is the best we've ever seen. They are impeccably
clean, air conditioned in summer and heated in winter, and provide ample room for each
individual dog, inside and out. The kennels are in a perfect location under the shade of
your many beautiful trees. Clearly it was as much a treat for Jean and | as it was for our
dogs to spend the day at your Farm.

As you know, we've been purchasing the Barf Raw Meat Diet from you ever
since we bought Guinness from you five years ago. We believe that it's made all the
difference in the world in keeping both of our dogs healthy. It has especially helped our
13-year old Lab. So when the time comes to board our dogs, we know they will be fed
only the best, and no one takes better care of those dogs than Bill.

Thank you again, Susan, for 2 wenderful day. We will see you in the Fall when
we look forward to picking up our Bullmastiff pup! We'll keep in touch.

Sincerely,

L Apgal




